DCAdmin

From:

Sent: 12 October 2018 09:37
To: DCAdmin

Subject: 2016/91573

Dear Sirs,

Regards Planning Application 2016/91573 Cellars Clough Mill.

We would like to make you aware that the proposed development a

We are aware that the applicant is in contact with our solicitors, but no agreement has been reached, please
confirm that no planning permission will be granted

The solicitors are

Kind Regards,





